
Hi there,  
  
I’m reaching out on behalf of the team at 4-H Canada to inquire about lighting the Fitzsimmons Creek 
Bridge in green on November 3, 2021 for Show Your 4-H Colours Day.  
  
For more than 100 years, 4-H has been one of the most well-respected youth-service organizations in 
Canada. 4-H has given youth opportunities to “Learn To Do By Doing” through a dedicated group of 
volunteer leaders and mentors who deliver world-class positive youth development programming in the 
areas relevant to today’s youth.  
  
Every November, the Show Your 4-H Colours campaign encourages 4-H members, leaders, alumni, and 
supporters alike to don their 4-H green and come together to spread awareness of 4-H and support the 
positive impacts the 4-H program is making in Canada and abroad. This celebration highlights the 
incredible things 4-H youth are doing in their communities and how the 4-H program is creating 
responsible, caring, and contributing young leaders.  
  
You can find more information about this year’s campaign at https://showyour4hcolours.ca/.  
 
The Fitzsimmons Creek Bridge has previously joined in the celebration by lighting in green in November 
2018, and our 4-H community would love to see the bridge illuminate again this year. If confirmed, we’ll 
promote your participation on our website and on our social media channels. You can find us as 
@4hcanada on all social media channels and will be using the hashtag #ShowYour4HColours.  
 
Thank you, 
 
 

Zachary Rees 
Marketing & Communications Coordinator | 4-H Canada 
Coordinateur du marketing et des communications | Les 4-H du Canada 
960 Carling Ave., Building/édifice 106, Ottawa, ON K1A 0C6 
613-759-1013 ext./poste 134 | 4-h-canada.ca 

 
All 4-H Canada staff are currently working from their homes. To learn more about 4-H Canada’s 
response to the COVID-19 outbreak, visit 4-h-canada.ca/covid-19. 
Tous les membres du personnel des 4-H du Canada travaillent actuellement de leur domicile. Pour en 
apprendre davantage sur les mesures prises par les 4-H du Canada face à la pandémie de COVID-19, 
visitez le 4-h-canada.ca/fr/covid-19. 
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